
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
FOR THE NORTHERN DISTRICT OF IOWA 

In re: ) 
) Administrative Order No. 22-04 
) 

HOLIDAY HOURS OF ) PUBLIC ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER 
OPERATION 2022 ) RE: COURT CLOSURE 

) 

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Northern 

District of Iowa shall be closed for business on Friday, November 25, 2022, and Friday, December 23, 

2022. No business will be transacted on these dates. The Court's CM/ECF system will remain available 

for electronic filing and research, but there will be no Help Desk personnel available to provide 

telephonic support for the system. The Court shall resume operations at 8:00 a.m. on the following 

Mondays and papers filed electronically on the above dates shall receive final processing by the Clerk's 

Office at that time. 

The Clerk is directed to post a copy of this Administrative Order to the Court's web 

site so that it is available to all attorneys who are admitted to practice before this court, either 

as a member of the bar of the district or pro hac vice in a pending case. 

ORDERED:  October ___, 2022 

_____________________________ 
THAD J. COLLINS 
CHIEF BANKRUPTCY JUDGE 
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF IOWA 

24

DakotaWright
Judge Collins


